January 11, 2012

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are so excited to see your children back and ready to learn! The start of the 2011/2012 school year has gone exceeding well! We have celebrated many successes including 8th Grade students attaining 3rd in District Math Assessment for Fall Quarter!

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

Grades for Quarter 2 will be submitted Monday, January 23, 2012, so keep your eyes open for report cards in the next couple of weeks.

6/7/8 Science Museum Field Trip will occur Thursday, January 19, 2012 from 10am – 3pm. The cost is $5, and permission slips are due Wednesday January 18, 2012.

Winter Math MAP will occur January 26th & 27th for 7/8 grades.
Winter Reading MAP will occur February 2nd & 3rd for 7/8 grades.


WE NEED YOUR HELP!
Student supplies are low! When students come to class unprepared this slows down learning for the whole group. For this reason, starting Tuesday, January, 17, 2012, students that are unprepared for class will have to serve a lunch detention. Please check with your child that they have the following supplies:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
3-ring Binder
Composition Notebook for Science
Spiral Notebook for Math
Spiral Notebook for Humanities
Spiral Notebook for Reading/AVID
Pencils/Pens
Markers or Colored Pencils
Pencil Pouch

Thank you for all you do to ensure the continued academic success of Lucy Laney students!


The Lucy Craft Laney 7th and 8th Grade Team
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